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To the Planning Inspectorate

PROTECTION OF A WORLD HERITAGE SITE

I writing to ask for you to reject the National Highways proposed road widening of the
A303 around Stonehenge with regard to the following:

National Highways has not mad any changes to take into account the 2021 World
Heritage Committee Decisions
The impact of this scheme will seriously affect the environment both from emissions
and visually
An alternative route was proposed many years ago as the A303 is totally inadequate
for the traffic load is experiences year round

I lived for many years in Amesbury and can tell you that by mid afternoon the lead in the
atomosphere could be tasted, smelt and probably was the cause of many cases of asthma,
and this does not take into account the corrosive impact on this ancient monument.  There
have been ancient findings that suggest that Stonehenge was much more important than
has ever been realized, what we lose now can never be replaced.

It is with respect therefore that I request that this scheme should be rejected.

Regards

Elizabeth Barton

  




